Server Manager Report



During the past year three Branches have transferred their Branch websites from their own domains to the Guild server as a subdomain of the Guild domain. As well as the Guild website the Guild server now hosts 13 of the 15 branch websites. In support of these websites and other testing there are now 12 development websites on the development domain.
 
In December 2024 ecowebhosting, our hosting company, migrated the Guild server to newer faster hardware.  This also involved a change of IP address. Although the main changes were handled by ecowebhosting there were a few issues with emails due to these changes which were quickly resolved.

The server admin team continue to deal with changes to email distribution lists and the forwarding addresses for the generic email addresses. These are in response to requests from branch secretaries or the webmaster of a branch where a branch has its own website hosted on the Guild server. This workload will reduce in 2025 with the email distribution lists hosted by MemberMojo and the email forwarding address will be downloaded by MemberMojo.

I remind you that the server is run for the benefit of the whole Guild so if any branch or tower who is not already doing so, would like to use any of the services mentioned above then please contact me. Please direct any queries to serveradmin@odg.org.uk.
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